

Mike Aksamit Corporate Office 6232 N. 104th Street Omaha, NE 68134

402-657-1793 phone 402-498-3443 fax aksamit@cox.net www.OmahaHealthMart.com

8005 Blondo Street Omaha, NE 68134 402-399-8524 phone 402-397-7635 fax

820 N. Saddle Creek Road Omaha, NE 68132 402-556-9313 phone 402-553-7830 fax

14444 W. Center Road Omaha, NE 68144 402-884-2125 phone 402-334-3065 fax

1510 Harlan Drive Bellevue, NE 68005 402-682-9898 phone 402-682-9899 fax

238 S. 8th Street Blair, NE 68008 402-426-9066 phone 402-426-9069 fax Dear Valued Customer,

You may have recently noticed our transition to the Health Mart trade name from U-Save. This letter will hopefully answer a few questions you may have.

- We have the **exact same** ownership, staff, suppliers, services and low pricing as we have had since the 90's.
- We are still part of the U-Save Pharmacy Group, which we use for purchasing power.
- Health Mart Pharmacy is a franchise we have been participating with for several years.
- Health Mart has national advertising we partner with and now we can be listed in the big insurance books. The idea is to keep our volume up and your prices reasonable.
- We can participate with even more insurance plans now.
 Sometimes insurance plans only allow large pharmacy groups in their networks, although we have always taken them all (even the really bad ones) to accommodate our customers.

You will see a fresh logo and new décor, but everything else will pretty much remain the same. Also, you will soon be able to keep up with us on a new website at: www.OmahaHealthMart.com

When you hear and see more "Health Mart Pharmacy" and less "U-Save Pharmacy", don't worry – nothing else is changing.

If you have any questions about our name or anything else regarding your pharmacy business, please feel free to give me a call on the owner's hotline at 670-0181. I will personally address your questions or concerns.

Thanks again for your business.

Mike Aksamit

Health Mart Pharmacy, Owner